
 

 

Hartshill Academy  
Church Road 

Hartshill 
Nuneaton 
CV10 0NA 

t: 02476392237 
e: enquiries@hartshillacademy.org.uk 

w: www.hartshillacademy.org.uk 

Principal: Miss L Taylor 

Hartshill Academy is part of United Learning. United Learning comprises: UCST (Registered in England No: 2780748. Charity No. 
1016538) and ULT (Registered in England No. 4439859. An Exempt Charity). Companies limited by guarantee. VAT number 834 
8515 12. Registered address: United Learning, Worldwide House, Thorpe Wood, Peterborough, PE3 6SB. 

 
 
 
21st December 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
In January we will be making some changes to the timings of our school day so we have a 
single lunch break for all pupils. The new timings are below. This will start from Wednesday 
10th January 2024.  

 

HART 8.40am 

Period 1 9.10am 

Period 2 10.10am 

Break 11.10am 

Period 3 11.30am 

Period 4 12.30pm 

Lunch 1.30pm 

Period 5 2.15pm 

End of Day 3.20pm 

 
 
We will have Family Lunch for pupils in Years 7, 8 and 9. Year 7 and 9 will have the first lunch 
sitting at 1.30pm. Years 8, 10 and 11 will have the second lunch sitting at 1.55pm. 
 
Hartshill Academy is open from 8am every day and Breakfast is served from 8.00am – 
8.35am. The breakfast menu is shared below. In addition to the breakfast menu all pupils 
can have a free bagel each morning if they choose. 
 
Our new menus have had some very positive feedback so far. I have included the menus, 
price lists and meal deals at the end of the letter. 
 
In the past pupils who receive free schools meals have only been able to purchase food with 
their Free School Meals money at lunch time. We now have a much greater selection of 
food available at break. As a result of this we have made the decision to allow pupils who 
receive Free School Meals to use their Free School Meals money to purchase food at break 
or lunch. If your child receives Free School Meals please can you ensure they are aware of 
this and that the limit on their account is £2.50 each day. 
 
If you have any question please do not hesitate to contact us on our new email address 
enquiries@hartshillacademy.org.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Lorraine Taylor 
Principal 
 

mailto:enquiries@hartshillacademy.org.uk


 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


